Webmaster Report — October 2019

As the DKG Alaska webmaster, my main task is to keep the website DKG Alaska updated with
information that members want displayed. So please continue to send in updated member lists,
chapter celebrations, etc. so that it can be posted. As a means to learning more about our state
sisters, and considering the fact that we only meet face to face every two years, | think a
“member spotlight” section would be a nice addition. Chapter presidents could send in
information about a member and her picture to be posted. Highlighting and celebrating new
members gives them a warm welcome so feel free to send that information to me as well.
Maryanne Allan



